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Dear all Travel Partners, 

 
Civil Aviation Regulations when Passengers Travelling to DOH 

 

Please be informed that, based on the decision of the National Civil Aviation Security 

Committee of Qatar, all tickets for the passengers arriving to Doha (DOH) on tourists, 

business or family visas MUST have roundtrip tickets. Passengers shall be required to present 

their tickets when requested by the immigration offices; otherwise entry will be denied.  
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
Should you have any queries please feel free to contact SriLankan Airlines. 
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